
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Castell Safety staff, 
 
I wanted to write to congratulate you all on Castell’s 100th anniversary.  
 
This is an impressive achievement and it is remarkable to learn that some of you have 
been in service to Castell for over 30 years. The work you do to keep people safe at work 
is essential and I’d like to thank you for your hard work and dedication. 
 
I’m fully committed to supporting London’s recovery as we emerge from the pandemic 
and it is fantastic to see a high-skilled manufacturing company in London employing 
local people across generations. As you will have seen from the launch of our new 
Elizabeth Line just last month, manufacturing is vital to London’s development and to 
the rest of the country. 
 
Many congratulations once again on a centenary of Castell Safety. I wish you all a very 
enjoyable and well-deserved celebration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sadiq Khan 
Mayor of London                     
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